
WELCOME TO OUR  
NEW MEMBERS:  

 
 
 
 
 

COLLIER MANAGERS: 
Howard Lutter 

 
PALM BEACH MANAGERS: 
Ralph Eccles 

 
PALM BEACH ASSOCIATES: 
Perfect Advocate 

 
PINELLAS/TAMPA MANAGERS: 
Avid Prop. Mgt.—Maria Senica 
Avid Prop. Mgt.—Tony Alonso 
Vanguard—Kimberly Vetzel 
Vanguard—Chris Cain 
Vanguard— Todd Gates 

 
PINELLAS/TAMPA ASSOCIATES; 
Becker Lawyers 
Down to Earth Landscape 
DriRite of Tampa 
EG of Florida 
Empire Works 
Mankin Law Firm (Statewide) 
Piper Fire 
Precision Sidewalks 
Rapid Response Team 
Reliant Heating & Air 
Securitas 
United Janitorial 
Weiser Security (multi) 

SOUTHWEST ASSOCIATES 

Extreme Painting 

Grande Aire 

Dri Rite of Tampa (multi) 

Rapid Response (multi) 

Securitas (multi) 

Weiser Security 

 

RENEWALS 

Some renewals are coming in late to 

the office after I sent out 2nd notices 

and asked for surveys to be sent back 

to the National Office. 

 

NATIONAL BOARD MEETING 

 

 

 

 

 

The National Board of Directors met in 

August to discuss the budget for 2020 

and other items such as the insurance 

for the National. 
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Chapter News: 

Collier Chapter: 

Phone: (239)450-9802                     
Email:bmicolier1@gmail.com 
 
We are having our dinners at the      
Cypress Woods Country Club on the 
second   Wednesday of each month.   
 
It is the start of a new Board and some 
new ideas.  Join us for the networking. 
 

 
Palm Beach Chapter 
 
The Palm Beach Chapter will not be 
meeting until January other than their 
Christmas Party.  Look for location. 
They meet on the fourth Tuesday of 
each month.  For meeting information 
contact  Dale Davis 
dad8711@bellsouth.net 
 

Pinellas/Tampa Bay Chapter: 
 
 

Kerry L Barnes, Chapter Administrator       

(813)557-5625                                      

7780 49th Street, N.                                          

PM Box 115                                                       

Pinellas Park, FL  33781 

New web site: 
www.BMITampa.org  
 
The Chapter is holding luncheons and 
other fun functions each month.  Lots 
of exciting events happening in this 
area. 
 

Southwest Chapter: 
 
The Southwest Chapter has their 
monthly education meetings on the 
fourth Wednesday of each month.   

Southwest Chapter, cont. 
 
We are very happy with our     
location at the Meadows     
Country Club.  Chapter offers 
sponsorship opportunities for 
all the Associates.   
 
We would like to thank our Elite 
and  Preferred sponsors for  
supporting our chapter.  We are 
putting together a directory if 
any Associate is interested in an 
ad. 
 
Contact Nancy at (941) 
426-1433 or email: 
bmisouthwestchap-
ter@gmail.com 
 
There is a lot of exciting news 
going on in our Chapter.  Here is 
our new web site.  

http://southwestbmi.org   
 
See us on facebook also.  We 
had a great casino night in    
September. 
 

 

 

 

We  adopted a family for the    

holidays and also collected 

money for “Meals on Wheels” at 

our Christmas in July meeting. 

  

 

 

We will be holding our annual 

trade show and providing the 

2020 Legal Update to all the 

Managers and Board Members.  

It will be held at the Grove       

(formerly Polo Grill). 
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MEMBERSHIP DRIVE  

 

We are having our annual membership drive.  We are waiving the processing fee for join-

ing our group.  You can go onto the web site and download an application.   

 

Associates:  $150 Primary Chapter 

 

Multi Chapter Associates:  Add $50 

 

Statewide Associates:  $350 

 

Active Managers:  $150  

 

Inactive Managers or Persons looking for work: $75 

 

Affiliates:  Board Members/Secretaries/ Maintenance Men:  $75 

 

Associations—Up to 10 Board Members—$200 

 

Join our group and get the education you need and join in on the networking which will 

help you to do your job better and for the Associates gain customers. 

BMI BUGLE 
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Our web page is:  
bmintl.org 
 
 
We offer applications and other information 
so that you can download from the website. 
After you print your application you must 
send to the local chapter so they can       
process to the   National Office. All the BMI  
activities of the Chapters are on our web 
site.  Take a look! 
 

BMI 

P.O. Box 7187  

North Port, FL 34290 
 

Phone: (941) 426-1433 
Fax: (941) 426-4042 

Email: 
nh.bminational@gmail.com 

 
Nancy Hill, Editor 

EARN YOUR C.B.A.® & BE ONE OF THE  BEST 

 

 

C. CLIMB THE EDUCATION LADDER 

 

B. BE THE TOP IN YOUR FIELD 

 

A. ADVANCE YOUR CAREER & EARNINGS 

 

THE C.B.A.® IS A REGISTERED           

TRADEMARK  FOR BMI AND ALSO A    

 DESIGNATION APPROVED BY THE STATE OF FLORIDA.   

THIS DESIGNATION SHOWS TOTAL PROFESSIONALISM 

AND ADMINISTRATIVE ABILITY.   

 

If you are interested in advancing your career contact the 

National Office to get an application.  Costs for taking the 

exam is $50.00. 

DON’T BE JUST        

A CAM! 
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